
Term 4 

2019 

Principal’s Message: 
 
Welcome Back 
Welcome back to term 4, 2019. We have got a lot of exciting things 
happening this term, with Golf, swimming lessons and parkour, as well 
as studying Gold as part of our One Schools units. 
 
Presentation Day 
We have saved the date for Presentation Day as  Wednesday 11th 
December and encourage you to keep the afternoon free and let your 
family who may wish to attend know. Official invites will be sent later 
in the term. 
 
Trivia Night 
Trivia will be held at the Hampton Halfway Hotel Motel on the 9th 
November at 6.30pm. If parents can help set up before the event 
around 5/5.15pm that would be greatly appreciated. Please feel free to 
share the event on Facebook and let me know if you would like any 
posters printed to hang up in different areas. 
 
Transition to School for 2020 
We have begun our transition to school for 2020 with a student who 
will be starting in Kindergarten next year. If you know anyone who 
may be considering sending their child to Hampton, please encourage 
them to make an appointment to have a school tour and engage in our 
transition program. 
 
25th October World Teacher 
Day 
On the 25th October is World 
Teacher Day, it is a great time for us 
to recognise the fantastic teachers 
we have at Hampton Public School. 
Encourage your children to thank 
not just one but all of their teachers for the extra effort and time that 
they put into making their education fun and exciting! A big thank you 
to Mrs Bailey and Mrs Hanrahan for being wonderful teachers! 
 
Kind Regards, 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

	

	
	

 

Shell Hanrahan 
Relieving Principal  

Belinda Greer 
Principal 



P&C News 
Trivia Night Saturday 9th November  6:30 at Hampton Halfway. 

 

Special Canteen 
Thank you to Allison for the Hot dogs and…. In week 10 last term.  We look 
forward to Laura cooking up a storm in Week 2. 
 
Community  
As a small school Hampton Public School relies heavily on the support and 
involvement of our families and the local community. We are so privileged and 
grateful to have had Kaye Jenkins come in and spend time sharing her experience 
and knowledge of the local area as part of our local history studies.  

We are also very grateful to Ann Devers, as she gives up her own time each week 
to come in and spend invaluable time listening to each student read and improving 
their literacy skills.  

Our students are thriving due to your generous support! 

 
School Banking  
School Banking for students is offered every Wednesday during school term. Well 
done to those students who remembered their school banking 1st week back!  If 
your child is new to school banking or in need of a new bank book please let Katie 
know in the office. 

 
Student Rewards 

Home reading, Library Borrowing and Homework are all important parts of a 
student’s ongoing learning and development. The bond between School and Home 
can make a huge difference in a child’s learning capabilities. As such this year we 
are focusing on rewarding those students who consistently 
take part in these activities and return their various books 
each week. 

Well done to all students, You have all earned Term 3’s 
reward of  a trip to Bathurst Ten Pin Bowling. Stay tuned 
for the date and keep up the great reading habits! 
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Education Week 

Book Week 

Term 4 Calendar       

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

1 

 14.10 

- Students Return 

15.10 

-Music 

16.10 

-Student Banking 

17.10 18.10  

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

 

2 

21.10 

-Special Canteen  

Laura 

22.10 

-Music 

23.10 

-Student Banking 

24.10 25.10 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf 

3 

28.10 

 

29.10 

-Music 

30.10 

-Student Banking 

31.10 

 

01.11 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf 

 

4 

04.11 

-Special Canteen  

Kirsty 

05.11 

-Music 

06.11 

-Student Banking 

07.11 

 

08.11 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf 

5 

11.11 

 

12.11 

-Music 

13.11 

-Student Banking 

 

14.11 

-       Sports @ Oberon 
TBC 

15.11 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf 

-Astrid– Oberon library 
visit. 

6 

18.11 

-Special Canteen  

Eva 

19.11 

-Music 

20.11 

-Student Banking 

 

21.11 22.11 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf 

7 

25.11 26.11 

-Music 

27.11 

-Student Banking 

28.11 29.11 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-Golf @ Course TBC 

8 

02.12 

-Special Canteen  

Allison 

-PCYC and swim 

03.12 

-Music 

 

-PCYC and swim 

04.12 

-Student Banking 

 

-PCYC and swim 

05.12 

 

 

-PCYC and swim 

06.12 

-Library 

-Pub Lunch 

-PCYC and swim 

9 

09.12 10.12 

-Music 

11.12 

Presentation day 

12.12 13.12 

-Library books returned 

-Pub Lunch 

-Astrid– Oberon library 
visit. 

10 

16.12 

-Special Canteen  

Laura 

17.12 

 

18.12 

-Student Banking 

Last day for students 

19.12 

Staff Development day 

20.12 

Staff Development Day 

Please be aware dates are subject to change (wherever possible we will aim to ensure 

notice of changes is given well in advance). 

Principal: Mrs Greer   Rel. Principal: Mrs Hanrahan 




